
 
 

September 14, 2016 Newsletter  

Dear PAGC friends, 

Our lovely summer continues into September and the gardens still look beautiful. The city has 

turned off its watering hoses, but we've had plenty of water from another source. Coming up 

soon, our District V meeting at the Perry, and I am excited about the day, and your participation 

in hosting. Thank you so much for making this a year of great gardens and finishing it off with a 

celebration at the Perry! 

  

Just a reminder there is no board meeting or regular meeting this month.  See you all at the 

Michigan Garden Clubs District V Meeting at the Stafford’s Perry Hotel at 8:30 am September 

20th. 

  

You are invited to join the work bee at William Santos shop Monarch Garden & Floral Design 

at 317 E. Mitchell in Petoskey at 4 pm Monday, September 19th.  Bring a finger food to share. 

  

The PAGC Board proposed at their last meeting that we recognize homes in our community with 

beautiful gardens.  The corresponding secretary will send cards to the addresses that are provided 

by club members to let homeowners know we appreciate the effort they put into beautifying their 

homes with plantings and invite them to join the garden club.  Please send Carol Kirkland the 

address, and if possible, a picture of the homes you think should be recognized. 

  

A big THANK YOU to all the members who shared their gardens with us last month.  We truly 

enjoyed them! And, “we know” the extra effort it takes to have guests tour your garden.  I hope 

we can do this again. 

  

See You at The Perry September 20th!  

 

 


